to the QUpnited Nations

Prot. / g to
New York, 14 September, 2021

Excellency,

Following you latest letter dated September 7" regarding the presentation of the
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) in the context of the 2022 High Level Political
Forum for Sustainable Development (HLPF), I am honoured to inform you that Italy
wishes to express its interest in presenting its second Voluntary National Review.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Maurizio Massari
sador

H.E. Amb. Collen Vixen Kelapile
President of the Economic and
Social Council (ECOSOC)

of the United Nations

New York
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